From: Boone, Michelle 
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 2:30 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Follow up on trip to Austin, TX for SXSW conference

Dear Steve,

As promised, I am notifying Ethics that I traveled to the South by Southwest conference in Austin, Texas on Monday, March 10, and returned on Wednesday, March 12, 2014.  I was there on business presenting on a panel with Mayor Emanuel and also there supporting the programming presented by DCASE in collaboration with Choose Chicago and World Business Chicago to promote the Chicago music scene.

My travel expenses (air and lodging) were paid for by Choose Chicago.  Air fare total was $716.00 (round trip ticket to Austin) and lodging expenses were $802.20.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.  Thank you.

Michelle T. Boone

Commissioner

Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events

78 E. Washington Street, Room 300

